
Attached / below is our facebook event link as well as a graphic for the Happy Hour on Wednesday July 
14th from 6 - 7:30PM at Parkside Brewing Company in Burlington. We have confirmed with 
Representative Mitchell and Senator Goodwin that they will be able to attend, and are working on 
getting Senator Dickey to attend as well. 
 
If you could share this information with your email list it would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks for your help! 
 
Taylor 
 
https://www.facebook.com/events/829345211289744 
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